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Happiness is a place

Vision: A green, sustainable, inclusive and a high value tourism
destination
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The Printing Manager,
Bhutan Times
Thimphu

Sub: Publish the advertisement in the forthcoming issue
Dear Sir/Madam,

The Tourism Council of Bhutan (TCB) would like to request you to kindly publish the
following advertisement on 5™ June 2022 as given below:

“The Tourism Council of Bhutan (TCB) will carry out the sensitization workshop on Druk
Neykor on 13 June 2022 for tourism stakeholders in Thimphu. As such, TCB would like to
invite interested participants to register with us before 8 June 2022.

For further details, kindly contact Mr. Pema Samdup @17671348 or
psamdup@tourism.gov.bt”

Thank you
With regards,

Yours sincerely,

)y WA

(Dorji Dhradhul)
Director General

Tourism Council of Bhutan, Tarayana Center, P.O.Box 126, GPO Thimphu, Bhutan
Tel: +975 2 323251 /323252 /230 Fax: +975 2 323695 infoatourism,gov,bt
ww tourism.2ov bt | www.bhutan.travel | facebook.com/destinationbhutan | twitter.com/tourismbhutan




